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9th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This year we will be celebrating Harvest Festival at High Cross Church and Rev Paul O’Connor 
will be leading three services during the day on Tuesday 16th October to allow all children 
the opportunity to attend.  
 
We will be collecting food for Christcurch Foodbank and Tracy will be leading part of the 
service to share with the children the fantastic work of the Foodbank.  Please could each 
child bring a donation of a tin or packet to take to the church with them.  The Foodbank is 
particularly in need of UHT milk, tinned fruit, tinned potatoes, jelly, jam and tomato sauce at 
the moment.   
 
The children will be walking to the church with members of school staff.  Unfortunately 
there is not room in the church for parents to attend the services.  All children will still have 
their snack and lunch times as usual and will be back in school for the end of the day. 
 
Please ensure all children have a coat as we will still be walking if it rains! 
 
Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to attend the Harvest 
Festival Service. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Helen Frampton 
Headteacher 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name __________________________  Class ______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to walk to High Cross Church and back to school for the 
Harvest Festival Service on 16th October 2018. 
 
Signed ________________________  Date ________________________ 
 

Somerford Primary School 
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